
 

 

 The OSHA Strategic Partnership (OSP) Primary Contact, during development of the OSP, will provide all prospective 
partners with the following written narrative: 
 

OMB Control Number: 1218-0239 Expires 08-31-2027 
Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 5 hours per response, including time 
for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing 
and reviewing the collection of information. Send comments regarding the burden estimate or any other aspect of this 
collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to the Directorate of Cooperative and State 
Program U.S. Department of Labor, 200 Constitution Ave., Suite N3700 NW, Washington, DC 20210-4537 and 
reference the OMB Control Number 1218-0239. 
 
If you have any comments regarding this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing the burden or 
revising the burden estimate, please direct them to:  
 
Occupational Safety and Health Administration 
Attention: Director, Office of Partnerships and Recognition 
Directorate of Cooperative and State Programs 
200 Constitution Avenue, NW - Room N3700 
Washington, DC 20210 
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